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Warning

Warning regarding the activities of the entities I-GLOBAL
MANAGEMENT and VAQUITA FUND

The CSSF warns the public of the activities of the entities named “I-GLOBAL MANAGEMENT"” and “VAQUITA FUND"
which pretend to be registered and supervised by the CSSF.

The CSSF informs the public that the entities named “I-GLOBAL MANAGEMENT” and “"VAQUITA FUND" are neither
registered nor supervised by the CSSF.
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